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Have Fun planting your sunflowers! 
The children of Littleham Primary school have been finding ways of 
making people in isolation smile. They have been emailing in, letters, 
poems, drawings, jokes as well as some of their home learning. I hope 
they make you smile.  One project we have been involved in is planting 
sunflowers for all those who have lost their lives so that this summer, 
once the sunflowers have grown, we will bring a little joy into the lives of 
those that are hurting. Have you planted any?  

 
 
 

 
 
   
             

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What do spies do 

when they go to 

sleep?'  
They go undercover! 

I’ve made a space rocket! 
 

Dear Friend, 

I hope you could let me help 

you.  I don’t want you to be 

lonely.  I love listening to 

classical music.  Do you like 

it?  I have been playing 

tennis at school, doing 

colouring, playing with 

Playmobil.  I like playing in 

the garden and walking to the 

park and walking my dog 

called Waffles. I also have a 

fishes in a tank called 

Dorey, Marlen and Nemo.  Do 

you like singing?  I like the 

music to Frozen.                   

 

I’ve been learning about Alexander 

Graham Bell 

http://jackbrummet.blogspot.com/2012/08/the-origin-and-back-story-of-smiley-face.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
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I’ve been learning all about 

the Solar System 

Dear Friend, 

I have been watching Kids TV, playing with my sister and 

we pretend I’m a dinosaur or I’m a dad.  I don’t like being a 

girl!  I play on my swing and scooter in the garden with 

my sister.  I have been going on walks and cycling into 

town.  Do you want to be my friend?  Don’t be lonely.   If 

you’re lonely, try and build a rocket.  We will help you.   

 

 

Why did the jelly 

baby go to 

school?  Because 

he wanted to be 

a smartie! 

 

I’ve drawn a Steven Brown cow! 

The children still coming to 

school have been painting 

smile stones to add to the 

stones gathering around 

the cross at Littleham 

Church.  Perhaps you 

might have seen them on 

your daily walk?  Do feel 

free to add yours to the 

cross. 
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I’ve been looking at the 

artist JOAN MIRÓ. This is 

my own Miro doodle! 

Dear Friend, 

I go for walks with my family and I hope you can 

when you are allowed out again.  Sometimes, I go 

on my bike with mum, dad and my sister, brother 

and my brother’s girlfriend.  I play on my 

trampoline, do PE wit Joe every morning and do 

some exercises like push ups and starjumps.  I play 

with my dogs and we play catch the ball.  They are 

called Pepi and Paddy.  Do you have any pets?  I 

hope you are not too lonely. 

 

Hi 

How are you?  I hope you are 

well. What have you been 

doing?  I have been playing on 

my tablet, I have been out for 

walks with my dad and sisters, 

decorating the house, playing 

music, playing in my swimming 

pool in the garden and on my 

scooter.  I hope you have a nice 

day. 

 

I’ve been 

learning all 

about 

Cheetahs and 

learning 

some 

Spanish!  
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Dear children 

It’s lovely to know that you young people have such kind loving, and caring 

thoughts for us oldies.  I just want you to know that those lovely letters, poems 

and pictures brought with them the warmth of your love. It’s not easy for any 

of us to put up with rules which we mustn’t break for day after day after day.. 

But if we all help each other, we will be saving lives.  I’m too old to work and 

you’re too young , so this is the next best thing.  May I send each one of you, a 

great big virtual hug and congratulations!!  Well done!  Jean. Count me in!  

 

Dear Children, 

Just a note to say Thank You all, so much, for your Keep in Touch letters.  I 

really enjoyed them, they made me smile.  I found them interesting and I love 

the Seaside ones.  Keep up your good work.  Best wishes to you all, from 

Sylvia.  

Sandy Bay beach 

Items for the next newsletter can be sent to keepintouch@littleham.devon.sch.uk 

 

mailto:keepintouch@littleham.devon.sch.uk

